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15th February 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Book Worms. 

We have been looking at our ‘Bookworms’ scheme to see how many children are 

using it, how we could make it available to more children and improve the choice of 

books for the children.  At the present moment the book club has only been 

available to Year 2 and we have not had the funding to extend it to Year 1. We are 

also only able to stock a small number of books and so choice has been fairly 

limited.  

 

Therefore we have decided to stop the ‘Bookworms’ scheme which was available to 

and use the Scholastic scheme instead.  This will give the children a wider choice of 

books, as the school do not need to purchase them before hand and means we can 

open the scheme up to all year groups.  The children will bring home a leaflet next 

term with available books, which parents can then order online. 

 

If any child in year 2 has been saving up for a book we will return their money to 

them at the start of next term. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Linda Barbuti 

Acting Head Teacher 

 


